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Billingshurst Primary School 
 

 

Sports Update  
 

Sports Events w/c 1st June 2015 
 
Girl’s Cricket Tournament 
 
On Wednesday 3rd June a group of eight Year 5 girls attended a girl’s 
cricket tournament at Horsham Cricket Club.  These girls had never 
played as a team before, some of them had never played in an arranged 
cricket match before and they were playing against teams of Year 6 

students.  They played 5 matches in total and there was a huge 
improvement in both their batting, bowling and fielding skills throughout 
the day.  Although they lost all of their games they represented the 
school beautifully and should be proud of the visible improvements to 
their game.  It was a pleasure to take them to this tournament and we 
look forward to attending it again next year when they are in Year 6. 
 


